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After conversations with representatives of both the Faculty Senate and the

Pregiggnt’g (‘.%%miqqi’an on the Static of Women the Praovost and [ are readv to
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asingle one. As I mentioned at the Faculty Senate meeting on Wednesday, I believe
that the most efficient, thorough way to provide this analysis for all interested
groups is to have a single group conducting an analysis with representation from
the Faculty Senate and the President’s Commission on the Status of Women. Those
who would be added to the committee would have partlcular expertise relative to
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